
 

 

 

 

400 ½ N Valley Dr, Sand Springs, OK, 74063 

918-245-1857 

 

Dear Water District Customer,  

We would like to inform you that we have had reports of water being stolen in the 

area. Stealing water is a federal crime. As we would like to stop water being stolen 

from our customers, we would like to ask for your help. If you see suspicious 

activity around water meters, fire hydrants, and water lines or you have proof 

someone is stealing water, please report it to the water office. We will keep the 

reporter anonymous. If reports are proven to be true, the reporter will receive a $50 

credit to their water account. If you are caught stealing water or tampering with a 

meter, including cutting locks on meters, you will be charged a $650 fine. Do not 

approach violators, instead contact the local Sheriff’s office non-emergency line at 

918-596-5601 and contact the water office emergency line at 918-231-1149. A 

copy of our Rules & Regulations can be found on our website at tulsaco14.com. 

We appreciate your help. 

 

Thank You! 

 


